
Collins, Angela 

From: Collins, Angela
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 7:57 PM
To: 'George Li'
Cc: 'sumita.mukhoty@fcc.gov'
Subject: RE: DSI-ITI, LLC Follow-Up Information
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George, 
  
All of the members of the DeVos Family that own RDV Corporation are US citizens. 
  
The rest of the owners of GTEL Holding, LLC are investment funds, management companies, and insurance 
companies.  None of these other owners has a 10% or greater interest.  Please note that this ownership structure 
(with the exception of the addition of RDV Corporation) was reviewed by the FCC in connection with other 
transactions involving Global Tel*Link Corporation (the direct parent of DSI-ITI, LLC) as recent as late 2008 (see 
File No. ITC-T/C-20080912-00427). 
  
Please let me know if you have any other questions.  I will place this correspondence as well as the org chart in 
IBFS. 
  
Sincerely, Angela 
  
  
 

From: George Li [mailto:George.Li@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 12:22 PM 
To: Collins, Angela 
Subject: RE: DSI-ITI, LLC Follow-Up Information 
 
Hi Angela;  
May I ask the following ? 
1. The citizenship of DeVos Family 
2. Who owns the rest of GTEL Holding  besides Veritas(44%),GS(16%),804
(3.14%) and GT(6.42%)  ? 
  
 

From: Collins, Angela [mailto:acollins@cgrdc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 5:17 PM 
To: Sumita Mukhoty 
Cc: George Li 
Subject: DSI-ITI, LLC Follow-Up Information 
 
Hi Sumita, 
  
Per our conversation today, attached is an organizational chart for DSI-ITI, LLC.  Also, I have confirmed 
that Robert McKeon is a US citizen. 
  
Please let us know if you have any further questions or need additional information. 
  



Regards, Angela 
  
Angela F. Collins, Senior Attorney 
Cahill Gordon & Reindel LLP 
1990 K Street, N.W., Suite 950 
Washington, D.C. 20006  
202.862.8930 (telephone)   
202.862.8958 (fax) 
acollins@cgrdc.com 
www.cahill.com 
  
The information contained in this e-mail message may be privileged and confidential information and is intended only for the use of the 
individual and/or entity identified in the alias address of this message. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby requested not to distribute or copy this communication. If 
you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone or return e-mail and delete the original message 
from your system.  Thank you. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

IRS Circular 230 disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice 
contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) 
avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter 
addressed herein. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  
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